
Willingdon’s School’s progressive Entry for preschool 
(K4/K5) students      2025-2026 

Dear Preschool families, 

In order to make the transition to Preschool positive for our new students, they will follow a progressive entry 
schedule at the start of the school year.   

Please follow the table below during the progressive entry which is taking place between September 2, 2025 and 
September 5, 2025.  

DATE TIME STUDENTS MEETING PLACE 
September 2nd, 2025 10h-11h30 Students with first 

family names 
beginning with the 
letters A-L ONLY. 

Ques. & Ans with Admin 
10:10am-11:25am 
*Draper Door 

  *Must Bring All School Supplies & Snacks* 

September 3rd, 2025 10h-11h30 Students with first 
family names 
beginning with the 
letters M-Z ONLY. 

Ques. & Ans with Admin 
10:10am-11:25am 
*Draper Door 

  *Must Bring All School Supplies & Snacks* 

September 4th, 2025 9h05-11h30 ALL students for AM 
ONLY 
*Bring Snacks* 

Arrival Draper Door                
& Dismissal Draper Gate                
*NO PARENTS in the 
school or yard* 

September 5th, 2025 9h05-3h45 All Students All Day  
*Bring Snack & 
Lunch*  

*NO PARENTS in the 
school or yard* 
BUS & BASE STARTS 

 

*Please have all the school supplies with you on the first day of school (Sept. 2 OR 3rd).  On this day, you will 
follow your child to their homeroom to drop off the supplies.  You must then leave the classroom and return to the 
classroom only at 11h30 to pick up your child.  We ask that only one parent accompany the child to the classroom.    

As of September 4th, 2025, the students will be dropped off at the Draper door (No parents inside) and 
picked up outside the Draper gate.  

Friday September 5th, 2025. Students in   

Room 2, 3, 4 – Draper door entry and Draper gate dismissal  

**Room 5 - Royal door entry and Royal gate dismissal** 
 
Please make sure to send a snack and a lunch on that day, as the children will only be dismissed at the end of the 
school day.  

Children who are enrolled in our BASE Daycare program will be directed there.  Children who take the school 
bus will be accompanied to the bus.  Parents will not be allowed in school that day.  Children must be dropped 
at the door. 

Please note that for preschool students, the BASE Daycare program as well as the busing will only start on the first 
regular school day, thus on Friday, September 5th, 2025. 

We look forward to meeting your child and anticipate a wonderful start to their elementary education.  If you have 
any questions pertaining to any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the office by email or by phone. 

On behalf of the Willingdon community, we would like to extend to all our new families warm wishes for the 
summer holiday. 

Sincerely, 

The Willingdon Administrative Team 


